
 

 

 

 

15th August 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Our first two 'How to' guides should begin to answer some of your questions about your child's return to 
school in September. Nursery & Reception parents / carers - further information will be given to you closer 
to your start date.  

Unfortunately, we are unable to open Breakfast Club in September. We will, of course, keep this under 
review and hope to open as soon as it is possible for us to safely do so.  If anyone requires further 
information about our 'Before School' Care at Acorns, please email Acorns@thegrangeschooldaventry.net 
and we will send further information to you. 

This information will also be available on our school website in our dedicated 'COVID19 - Full Re-opening' 
section.  

Further information will follow in the coming days - thank you for your patience. As always, your ongoing 
support is very much appreciated.  

Vicki & the team.  

Attached: 
How do I drop my child off at school? Guide  
https://www.thegrange.northants.sch.uk/web/how_do_i_drop_my_child_off_at_school/502551 
 
How will my child get to class without me? Guide 
https://www.thegrange.northants.sch.uk/web/how_will_my_child_get_to_class_without_me_/502552 

https://www.thegrange.northants.sch.uk/web/how_do_i_drop_my_child_off_at_school/502551
https://www.thegrange.northants.sch.uk/web/how_will_my_child_get_to_class_without_me_/502552

